From: Richard Fischer <richardfischer1@comcast.net>
Sent: Saturday, December 12, 2020 11:37 AM

To: Clerk of the Board

Cc: Joellen Bergamini

Subject: Comment for BOS meeting 12.15.2020

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

To the Board of Supervisors:

“On board agenda item D 5, Resolution 2020/344, | strongly recommend that it be expanded to include all California
educators, public, private, and private parochial to receive prioritized access to Covid 19 vaccine. There is no need to
discriminate against private educators as they all perform a vital public service. At this time in our country, we need
more unity, not divisiveness.”

Richard Fischer

Unincorporated Tassajara Valley





